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School Motto 
In our hands lies the future of this land.  If we work together, doing our best for the common good, there 

is no limit to what we can achieve.’ 

Calendar Updates. 

Date Week Event 
12 

August 
5 PJ Day 

13th 
August  

5 Crazy Hair 

14th 
August  

5 Author Study in Moree 

15th 
August  

5 Book Character Day  

18th 
August  

6 Healthy Mouth Healthy Me Goondiwindi Hospital 9:30am 

22nd 
August 

6 Mrs Quinlan’s Last Day 

Dear Parents 

Well Done Parents! It is great that you are involved in our ‘Health Transformation’. Be proud of the effort that you 
are going to each week to be here at 7:30am. I hope your recovery is pleasant. Great Work!!  

I just thought you should all know that my position has been advertised for the past 2 weeks and closes today at 
5pm. The process of application is an expression of interest that addresses 5 selection criteria. All applications 
are addressed to Rebecca Langdon- Barwon Regional Director in Moree. She forms a panel and decides on the 
best applicant. We should have some information about the best applicant late next week or the week after.  

 

Regards 

Felicity Quinlan 
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Extra Curricula Events 

Health Minds Healthy Bodies  

Last week all students from Croppa Creek and Tulloona made sensational faces using a huge variety 
of fruit and vegetables. The dieticians were impressed with the knowledge that the children had about 
the different types of fruit and vegetables. All children then ate their creative faces.  This is a great 
program encouraging children to try and eat new fruit and vegetables. This week they are focusing on 
drinking water and performing experiments that involve celery and food dye.  

Education Week Extravaganza 

Week 5 

Tuesday 12th August 

PJ Day 

All children are asked to wear their Pyjamas to school for the day. We ask that students wear closed in shoes 
ideally their sandshoes. Please make sure children have a school hat for pyjama play on the oval.  

Wednesday 13th 

Crazy hair day 

Students can wear their hair messy, coloured, up and out, on the side or up high your imagination is the 
boundary. The only thing we ask is that the children can see and move for the day- Hair out of eyes.  

Thursday 14th 

Moree Public School  

Author Workshops 

We will travel to Moree on the bus for the students to attend these workshops. The school will cover the cost of 
the workshops. They will need to bring a packed lunch. We thought as a treat we would take them to a 

Bakery/shop for afternoon tea before we came home on the bus. If you would like your child to have treat item 
could you please pack money for this. Children are required to be in full school uniform. 

Friday 15th 

Dress up as a book character and 
Share a book 

Tulloona and Croppa Creek Schools and Tharawonga children are asked to dress up as a book character.  

We will have a character parade and we will all share the joy or reading our books. After the parade we will all 
have morning tea together.  

We are asking all parents, aunts, uncles, grandparents, neighbours or community members who would like to 
dress as a book character to come along. If possible bring your book to read with our children.  

We are also asking if you would bring a plate to share for morning tea.    



Upcoming Events 

Education Week- Week 5 

PJ Day, Crazy Hair Day, Author Workshop, Book Character dress up and reading morning tea. All 
events are held to highlight the excitement of learning and education.  

Tulloona School Adopts A Pet 

We have exciting news! Our Tulloona Puppy was born on Sunday night at approximately 10pm. Our 
female puppy is already making headlines. Our puppy is one on 8 which is unheard of for her Maltese 
breed. The Chinchilla vets are using this litter of puppies for the headline of their annual newsletter. 
The children have seen pictures of our school puppy and have begun the planning aspects of what our 
school will need for our puppy to be a model student. We now just wait for 8 weeks until she arrives as 
a new enrolment.    

School Notices/Reminders 

P and C Cake Stall- Saturday August 

Well Done Parents another great and successful fundraising event. It is great to hear that $430 was 
made through your hard work and baking. A special thankyou to the Hansen family for all that you did 
to make this event such a success. Thankyou.     

 

 

 


